
 
 
  
 

Fish Augmentation Plan 

Motion 06-006 

On August 23, 2006, based on the recommendation from the Technical Work Group 
(PDD-06-005), the Steering Committee acknowledged the Final Fish Augmentation Plan 
Both the California Department of Fish and game and the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service 
reviewed the plan and both support its implementation (see letters as part of PDD-06-
005). Moved by Bill Werner, seconded by Phil Lehr, and adopted by consensus. 

http://www.lcrmscp.gov/steeringcmte/decisions/PDD06005.pdf

